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Attached is a copy of a paper which I haTe sent informally to
Mr* Kindleberger in the State Department offering some suggestions concern-
ing European financial arrangements. You will note that in the covering
letter to Mr. Kindleberger and in the memorandum itself we emphasize that
the suggestions are highly tentative.
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